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March 4, 2019 

 

ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

 

Circular Letter No. 19-1745 

 

RE: Carrier Data Quality Reports Available in Web Membership 
 
Each year, the Minnesota Workers’ Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) distributes 

Carrier Data Quality Reports to our member carriers for data that was received or due in the 

prior year. The objective is to provide carriers with useful feedback regarding the quality and 

timeliness of the data they submitted to MWCIA.  

 

The 2019 Carrier Data Quality Reports will be mailed out March 4, 2019. In addition to the mailed 

reports, this year MWCIA is pleased to announce that Carrier Data Quality Reports are also 

available online. The 2019 reports, along with 2017 and 2018 reports, may be accessed using 

MWCIA’s Web Membership system. 

 

MWCIA’s Web Membership system allows insurance carriers and agents to manage their user 

accounts and provides access to a variety of MWCIA web products. For more information on 

Web Membership, please see the Web Membership user guide, available on our website, 

https://www.mwcia.org/WebMembership/Login.aspx. For more information on MWCIA’s 

Carrier Data Quality Report, please see the document available on our website, 

https://www.mwcia.org/Media/Default/PDF/Navigation/MN_Carrier_Data_Quality_Reports_C

riteria.pdf or contact Brandon Miller at 952-897-6406.  
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